باسمه تعالى نام ونام خانوا دگی: امتحان نيمسال اول 400-1399 تاریخ امتحان: ۱۳۹۹/۱۰/۱۵ دبيرستان كوثر نام كلاس: نام دبیر: فیروزی یایه :دهم صفحه : 4صفحه رشته: کلیه رشته ها .4 بارم بخش واژگان: (4نمره) با توجه به تصویر، در جای خالی یک واژه ی مناسب بنویسید. 1 3 9. A is a wild animal. 10. The heart blood round the body. تعاریف را با واژه های مقابل آنها تطبیق دهید. (یک واژه اضافی است) 2 В 11. not many a. collect 12. to go and get someone or something b. defend 13. to move somebody or something from one place to another c. a few 3 14. to protect someone or somebody from danger d. carry e. pay attention در هر گروه، دور کلمه ی نا هماهنگ خط بکشید. 2 15. golden- plastic- cheap- rocky 16. microbe- cell- virus- bacteria ./5 جاهای خالی را با کلمات داده شده کامل کنید. (یک واژه اضافی است) cloudy- take care of- hunt- drops- clear 17. These animals sleep in the day and ----- at night. 3 18. Gahar Lake is famous for its ----- water. 19. Tomorrow will be ----- but there won't be any rain or snow. 1 20. When people ------ cheetahs, the number of this animal will increase. جاهای خالی را با دانش زبانی خود کامل کنید. حرف اول هر کلمه نوشته شده است. 21. a large part of land that is covered with a lot of tall trees and plants is called a f ------. 22. Tooran is the n------ home of the Persian zebra. نمونه سوال امتحانی بیشتر در -> blog.limoonad.com فیلمهای آموزش درسی در ->

بخش دستور زبان (گرامر) (4نمره) در جاهای خالی، شکل صحیح افعال داخل پرانتز را بنویسید. 23. My brother ----- twenty two years old next month. (be) ./5 24. Ali's room is dirty. He ----- it next Friday. (clean) کلمات در هم ریخته زیر را مرتب کرده و جمله معنا داری بسازید. 5 25. watch/ Mina/ park/her/ lost/ in/golden/ the. در جاهای خالی، شکل صحیح صفات داخل پرانتز را بنویسید. 26. There are many trees in his beautiful garden. They are very ----- trees. (big) 1 27. I think the cartoon was ----- than the film. (interesting) 28. Money is important, but it isn't ----- important thing in life. (much) 29. His computer is 450\$.My computer is 400\$.His computer is ----- my computer. (expensive) با توجه به تصاویر به سئوالات زیر پاسخ کامل بدهید. 6 1 7 ./5 first second third 8 ./5 30. How is she going to travel to Tabriz? 9 31. Which boy is the tallest? یاسخ صحیح را ازبین گزینه های داده شده انتخاب کنید. 1 32. Will Mina ----- to Anita's party next week? a. to come b. come d. coming c. comes 33. There is a good film on TV tonight. Are you ----- it? a. will watch b. watched c. going to watch d. watch 34. One of ----- languages to learn is the Chinese language. a. the difficult b. more difficult c. the more difficult d. the most difficult 10 35. My parents are 48 . So My mother is ----- my father. a.as old as b. older than c. the oldest d. as old بخش نوشتاری (8 نمره) متن زیر را بخوانید و یک اسم مفرد یک اسم جمع یک اسم مکان یک اسم ایده پیدا کنید. Recently, families are paying more attention to nature, students learn about saving 1 wildlife, and some hunters don't go hunting anymore. A cheetah is an endangered animal. Hopefully, the number of cheetahs is going to increase in some plains in the future. 36.a plural noun -----37. a singular noun -----39. an idea -----38. a place -----در متن زیر 4 اشتباه نگارشی وجود دارد آن ها را بیابید و درست کنید.

	The Persian gulf is a very important sea between iran and some arab countries. you can						
	see some beautiful sea animals such as Dolphins there.						
	40.						
	42.						
	دور شکل صحیح کلمات یا عبارات داخل پرانتز خط بکشید . 44. Sho is going to live in a (wooden large large wooden) house.						
	44. She is going to live in a (wooden large-large wooden) house.						
	45. The (nice young/young nice) girl speaks English.						
3	خواندن و درک مطلب (۱۸نمره) متن 1: متن زیر را بخوانید و به سنوالات آن به شکل خواسته شده پاسخ بدهید. (4.25). One easy way to protect wildlife is learning about endangered animals that live around you. Teach your family and friends about the wonderful birds, fish and plants that live near your home. In this way, they are going to be more careful about nature. You can also visit a national wildlife museum or park. These places give good information about how to protect endangered animals and their homes. You can do voluntary work in these places to help animals and their babies. Another thing you can do is protecting the natural home of the endangered animals. When you keep nature clean and safe, the animals will live longer. Protecting the trees of forests is also helpful. If you live in a village, you need to be very careful about the hunters who come to your village to hurt animals. Whenever you see these people, you need to call the police. These are simple work, but they will help the nature a lot.						
	46. Is protecting the trees helpful for endangered animals?						
	47. Can it be a good way to save wildlife by visiting animals' homes?						
3	48. You can do voluntary work in wildlife museum or parks. a. true b. false						
	49. Keeping nature clean hurts animals. a. true b.						
	false						
	50. Which of the following phrases is not a simple way to help nature?						
2	a. protecting the trees of the forests b. keeping nature clean and safe						
	c. helping hunters to hurt animals d. helping animals and their babies						
	متن 2: متن زیر را بخوانید و به سئوالات آن پاسخ بدهید. (3.75)						
	Solar system is the name for the Sun and the planets that go around it. Jupiter is one of	15					
		I 'š					
	the eight planets of our solar system. Jupiter is larger than all the other planets in the						
	solar system. It is 1300 times larger than Earth, the planet that we live on. It is made of						
	hydrogen and helium. It is a very cold planet because it is too far from the sun. It also						
	has sixty seven moons. One of its biggest moon is even bigger than Mercury. The						
	farthest planet from the sun is Neptune and the closest one is Mercury.						
	51. Jupiter is made of rocks. a. true b. false						
	52. A planet is smaller than a moon of Jupiter. a. true b. false						
2							
	53. Jupiter is						
	a.1300 times bigger than Earth b. as large as its moons.						
1.5	c. as large as Mercury d. as large as other planets						

(7.5	54. Living things cannot live on Jupiter because it				
./75	a. is very big		b. has 67 moons		
	c. is very cold		d. is a planet		
	55. What does the underlined <u>it</u> in line 3 refer to?				
	a. Sun	b. Solar system	c. Mercury	d. Jupiter	16
3.75					
0.1.0					<u> </u>
			3	+	
			50.0		
			00,000		